Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of June 23, 1999

June 9, 1999

Deputy Superintendent of Schools Henry C. Fraind

SUBJECT: REPORT: MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS ANNUAL SAFETY-TO-LIFE REPORT

The Department of Safety, Environment and Hazards Management performs annual safety-to-life inspections at all Miami-Dade County Public Schools facilities. The results of these inspections are compiled in the <u>Annual Safety-to-Life Report</u>, which is submitted to the School Board in accordance with Florida Statutes, State Requirements for Educational Facilities.

Copies of the Miami-Dade County Public Schools <u>Annual Safety-to-Life Report</u> are on file in the School Board Office, in the Office of the Board Recording Secretary, and in the Citizen Information Center.

RECOMMENDED:

That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, receive

the Miami-Dade County Public Schools Annual Safety-to-Life

Report.

HCF:mrs